Preparation and Revision for AS and A2 examinations

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

We all know that success in examinations requires good quality preparation and revision. Many teachers are running
revision sessions during lunchtimes and after school in the weeks running up to the examinations. We would
encourage all students to attend these. Information is provided on the revision notice board in the Sixth Form

Centre.

As you will be aware Year 12 study leave runs from Monday 14" May to Friday 25" May inclusive. Year 13 study
leave begins on Wednesday 30" May. During study leave students are very welcome to come in and use the facilities
for their preparation and revision. All that we ask is that students sign in and out of school in the sixth form centre.

Some teachers are intending to run revision sessions during school hours once study leave has started. In most cases
attendance is voluntary however if a teacher considers that it is essential that a student attends the session they can
make it compulsory. In this situation teachers will give students and parents advance notice.

For the first time this year we are trialling a system to make the library an exclusive revision zone for Sixth Form. We
have initially chosen 8 dates where there are afternoon sessions with large numbers of students in exams. If the
feedback from these sessions is positive we will look at rolling out the programme further in the future.

Dates for Sixth Form Revision in the Library

Morning Session for Library Afternoon Examination(
Tuesday 15" May AS Media & AS Chemistry
Wednesday 16™ May AS English Lit and Lang
Friday 18" May AS English Lit and Lang
Monday 21° May AS Music & AS Biology
Tuesday 22" May AS History & AS D&T
Wednesday 23™ May AS Chemistry
Friday 24" May AS Sociology, AS French & A2 Physics
Monday 11" June A2 English Lit and Lang & A2 Physics
Thursday 21 June AS/A2 Core Maths & A2 Statistics




